
Sayyid Al-Hakeem receives Netherlands’ Ambassador, affirms Baghdad-Amsterdam
bilateral ties development

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, received the Ambassador of the

Netherlands, His Excellency Hans Sandee on 11/11/2022, and discussed the political scene

developments in Iraq and the region, Amsterdam-Baghdad’s bilateral ties, and ways to enhance

them. H.E. reiterated the importance of improving Iraq’s relations with the countries of the

world in what achieves Iraq’s highest interest and preserves its sovereignty. 

H.E. illustrated that Iraq is launching a major reconstructing campaign that requires everyone

to join and benefit from the promising opportunities in this field.

H.E. renewed his support for the Iraqi government’s steps in combating corruption, providing

services, and improving the livelihood of Iraqi citizens, and listened to His Excellency on his

country’s support for Iraq and Al-Sudani’s government in implementing its governmental program

and reinforcing regional and international security and human rights.


